

PLANNING AND SUSTAINABILITY • CITY OF NORTHAMPTON

planning • conservation • zoning • northampton GIS • historic • community preservation • central business architecture

Wayne Feiden, FAICP, Director of Planning and Sustainability • wfeiden@northamptonma.gov • 413-587-1265

Bicycle and Pedestrian Subcommittee meeting 7:30 AM to 8:55 AM, Wednesday November 28, 2018 210 Main St., 2nd Floor City Hall, Planning & Sustainability, Northampton (use back door)

MEMBERS

Debin Bruce ✓	Maggie Chan (DPW) ☑	Michael DiPasquale ☑
Wayne Feiden (Plan) ☑	Eric Boudreau 🗹	James Lowenthal
Nick Horton (nominated)	Brett Constantine (nominated)	Ruthy Woodring

- 1. Public Comment
- 2. Approve October 31, 2018 minutes
- 3. Rocky Hill Trail at Burts Bog Greenway (report on walking tour and consultant hiring)
- 4. MassCentral Leeds extension (final steps for Leeds project)
- 5. Recreation Trails Grant rehabilitation grant (project out to bid)
- 6. ValleyBike (winter closure, revised performance standards)
- 7. Main Street redesign (engineer selection)
- 8. Form based code- update
- 9. Movable parklet- update
- 10. Bicycle and motorist education (James Lowenthal, Kris Badertscher)
- 11. DPW updates
- 12. Friends of Northampton Trails and Greenways report out and discussion
- 13. Other business not reasonably anticipated when agenda prepared
- 14. Set next meeting date

